From: Graham Kennett

Sent: Thursday, 28 May 2020 1:24 PM

To: NRC

Subject: Submission to Review of coastal water sharing plan - Richmond River Area Unregulated,

Regulated and Alluvial Water Sources 2010

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Natural Resources Commission,

| write to you in relation to the current review of coastal water sharing plan for the Richmond River Area
Unregulated, Regulated and Alluvial Water Sources 2010. During the recent extended period of drought, it was
Councils experience as a Local Water Utility for the township of Kyogle that, the water sharing plan was able to meet
its objectives and deliver a balance of social, environmental and economic outcomes through this period of high
stress upon the unregulated and alluvial system/s. As such, it is our position that there are no changes to the
provisions of the plan required in relation to the provision of town water supply for the Kyogle township.
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